
Staying safe over the 
Winter

We want all or our pupils to stay safe this Christmas

It’s cold

You need to wrap up warm and wear 

appropriate winter clothing

It’s darker and visibility is poor

Make sure you are not out late and that 

you wear clothing which makes you visible

Stay safe online

Do not speak to people online that you do 

not know in person

Check the age rating for all apps and games

 Make sure you tell you parents what apps 

and games you are using 

If you are scared or worried 

about anything and don’t 

have an adult to talk to

Call Childline 

0800 1111
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